Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Query on change request CR09176 for W0078-03 submitted on 10/12/2021

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Friday 25 February 2022 16:11

To: louisem.ryan@tipperarycoco.ie; gary.sweeney@tipperarycoco.ie

Cc: kieran.mckenna@tipperarycoco.ie

Subject: Query on change request CR09176 for W0078-03 submitted on 10/12/2021

Dear Ms Ryan

We refer to your email of 25 February 2022. Your technical amendment request was received by the Agency on 10
December 2021. As we don’t have a statutory timeframe for assessing licence amendments all requests are dealt
with on a priority basis and your amendment request is with the licensing team to assess the order in which it will be
progressed. We recommend that you contact us again in a couple of months to request a further update. Thank
you.

Regards
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford

An Clar um Cheadund Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman
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